

October 26, 1993

Lowell Parish FLORIDA DEPT. OF AGRICULTURE BUREAU OF FAIRS 3125 Conner Blvd. Bldg. 4 Tallahassee, FL 32399-1650

FAX 904-488-9023

RE: GRAVITRON FLOOR PIN REPLACEMENT.

Dear Sir:

We received a call this morning about substituting a bolt for a floor pin on a GRAVITRON. There is no problem with replacing the pin with a bolt as long as the bolt is a grade 5 3/4" diameter bolt and nut. The nut should be a lock nut or the bolt must be double nutted to prevent loosening.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,

Victor Wisdom